City of Sanger Redevelopment Agency/
Successor Agency Oversight Board

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the City of Sanger Redevelopment

Agency/Successor Agency Oversight Board regularly scheduled for Monday, November 13, 2017
is cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is Monday, December 11, 2017 at 4:00 p.m.
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